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PE Kits 
 

Children can wear their PE kits to come to 
school on the days they have PE. 
School PE tracksuits are available to buy 
from the school office.  
PE Days: 
Y1 and Y2  - Monday, Wednesday, Friday 
 
Reception  - Tuesday 

 

Author Visit 
 

On September 20th we have an author visit 
to the school. The author is Brian Abram, a 
children’s author from Halifax.  Brian is 
disabled and a full-time wheelchair user. 
His stories, ‘The Adventures of Grandad 
Wheels!’ are based on the silly things he gets 
up to with his Grandson Charlie. 
During his visit the children will get the 
opportunity to purchase a signed copy of his 
book. On Monday a letter will be sent home 
giving further information about the visit and 
how you can order books. 
 

New Children 
 

We welcome all our new children and 
families. It has been wonderful to see how 
well the children in nursery and reception 
have settled. Next week we look forward to 
welcoming our Little Treasures.  
Just a reminder that the times for 
Reception drop off and pick-up will be the 
same as the rest of the school from next 
week: 

Start  8.50am 
Finish 3.00pm 

Roald Dahl 
 

On Monday 13th September we will be 
celebrating national Roald Dahl Day. On this 
day activities have been planned for every 
class to teach them about Roald Dahl, his 
wonderful stories and the characters he 
created in his books 

 

Parent Governor 
 

We now have vacancies for two parent 
governors. Next week a letter will be sent 
home giving further information for any 
parent who would like to become involved in 
the school in this way. 
 

Mandarin Lessons 
 

On Monday children in year 1 and year 2 
will begin Mandarin lessons. We are 
excited to be working in partnership with 
the Belvedere Academy as mandarin 
becomes an exciting addition to our school 
curriculum. 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

ATTENDANCE  
 
Well done to all classes with attendance 
over 96% this week. The two classes with 
the best attendance this week enjoyed 
their silent disco treat this afternoon. 
 
Bluebells   (Miss McGowan)       99% 
Daffodils  (Mrs. Mullock)    99%    
Poppies  (Miss Kervin)    95% 
Tulips   (Miss Davin)     99% 
Snowdrops  (Miss Haynes)     93% 
Sunflowers  (Mrs. White)    95% 
 

This week’s attendance is:   
96% 

       
Our attendance motto is: 

In school, on time, every day! 
Dojos are given to every child in school 

before registers close. 
 

School begins at 8.50a.m. 
BREAKFAST CLUB 8.00 – 8.50AM 

(doors close 8.15am) 
 

AFTER SCHOOL CARE 
3.00 – 5.30PM 

 
 

Flu Immunisation 
 

We will shortly be posting a link for parents to 
upload consent for the flu vaccine. This is 
aimed at children in Reception, Y1 and Y2. 
Please keep a look out for this important 
information. 

 
 

Cool Milk 
 

If your child is over 5 and you would like 
them to have milk in school then please 
follow the online instructions to register and 
make payment:       www.coolmilk.com 
Please see a member of the office staff if 
you would like further information 
 

 
 

ParentApps 
 

If you haven’t already done so then you will be 
invited to join ParentApps – this is the way 
forward for us to communicate between school 
and parents. This app is a useful tool which 
gives instant information such as letters, 
newsletters and term dates. If you are new to 
the school, you will be sent a link to download 
the app. Should there be any difficulty then a 
member of the office team will be available to 
help. 

COVID-19 Update 
 

Liverpool City Council has issued a really useful 
document for FAQs. The document gives 
guidance to parents on the most up to date 
rules for COVID-19.  Letter to follow on from 
this newsletter. 
 

One Way System 
 

Please keep to the one way system when 
entering and exiting the school. This will help 
to avoid congestion on the playground and 
reduce close contact between adults. 
 
 


